
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
CC: Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2015 12:51:51 PM
Subject: Re: Elliot Summey Call w/Governor

Holly - please call and let me know their issue.


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 8, 2015, at 10:04 AM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


I just received a call from Charleston County Council’s office regarding a National Guard legal issue that their 
attorney has told them needs to be addressed by the Governor.  They need to know the process and authority 
necessary to declare a mandatory evacuation.  Elliot Summey, Charleston County Council Chairman, would like 
to speak with Gov. Haley directly.  The best number to reach him is 843/958-4031.
 
They understand how busy she is and how taxed her time is, but they are convinced this is an issue that needs to 
be handled by the Governor.  Please let me know
 
Thanks.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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